
 STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE: February 1, 2023   
 
RE: 829 Eaton Street (permit application # T2023-0020) 
 
FROM:  Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Mahogany  
tree. A site inspection was done and documented the following: 
 
 

  Tree Species: Mahogany (Swietenia mahagoni) 

 
 

 

Photo showing location of tree, streetview. 



 

Photo of tree trunk and canopy and its location between the two 

buildings. 



 

Photo of tree trunk and its location between the two buildings. 

 



 

Photo of tree trunk and canopy and its relation to the structures taken from neighboring property. 



 

Photo of tree trunk and its relation to the structures taken from neighboring property. 



 

Photo of tree trunk, fence is the property line, view 1. 



 
 

 Photo of tree trunk, fence is the property line, view 2. 

 



 
 

 Photo of base of tree.  



 
 
 

 
 
Note: Actual diameter measurement of the tree was not able to be 
measured as direct access to the trunk was severely limited due to ac units, 
fence, and other vegetation.   
 
Diameter: 9”*  
Location: 50% (growing close to fence and property line, between two 
structures.  Tree will have limited chance of proper growth in the future.)   
Species: 100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 50% (overall condition is fair to poor, elongated growth with 

poor canopy structure.)   
Total Average Value = 66% 
Value x Diameter =  5.9 replacement caliper inches 
 
Comment:  What does neighboring property owner think about 
removal of tree since the tree is located so close to the property 
line?   

Photo of base of tree in relation to structure (829 Eaton).  Fence 

on left is the property line.  

 



 

 

Application 

 

 

 










